
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2022 

 

Key Stage 2 Singing Club  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Children are invited to take part in an afterschool club, to encourage confidence, and have the 

opportunity to be involved in performing with their peers in a fun and exciting way! Children do not need 

to be able to sing, but just enjoy, and have a love for singing! 

 

This club will take place starting Tuesday 20th September and finishing on Tuesday 18th October. It will 

run from 15.15 – 16.15.  

 

There are 20 spaces available and it will be on a first come first served basis.    

 

The club will cost £4.00 a session, £20.00 in total, which will be payable via ScoPay in advance.  Please 

visit www.scopay.com to book a place. 

 

Thank you  

 

Miss Purshouse 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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